
CAUSE ADVISORY
Secondary In-Person Reopening 
Proposal (w/Schedules) Submitted

============================================

CUSD Colleagues,

The District has recently announced a more realistic time frame for secondary re-
opening; not January or February, but the end of March (3/29/2021).  Upon 
examination, Union Leadership believes that there is a true possibility that this date 
may actually stick.  So we have been bargaining the conditions related to the 
potential reopening.  

Fortunately, CAUSE has been proactive about this conversation.  We have 
been providing the CUSD proposed improvements to their current reopening plans; 
well in advance of the reopening timeline and with more than enough time to improve 
the decisions that will impact the success of our reopening.  Those improvements are 
contained in the attached proposal (below).  

As we have stated in a variety of forums, CAUSE understands that no reopening 
schedule, the District's or the Union's, can satisfy or resolve all of the 
considerations and interests associated with reopening in the midst of a global and 
national pandemic.  But we do believe the Union's proposal demonstrates a laser 
focus on maintaining the HEALTH & SAFETY of students, employees, and their 
families, while reopening the CUSD's secondary school sites. 

In Unity,

~ CAUSE Leadership

============================================

* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! *



Feel free to visit our CAUSE website:

https://cause2216.org/

Your feedback and interest are appreciated!

https://cause2216.org/

